
Dear Martin County Voter, 

Ensuring every individual has the opportunity to vote independently and 
privately is a high priority for the Martin County Elections Office.  As election officials, 
we recognize the diverse and unique accessibility needs for each voter we serve. 

All early voting sites and polling locations are ADA compliant to afford 
accessibility and equipment is provided at each site to accommodate your needs.  
Should you require assistance to vote, please do not hesitate to ask for help at any 
voting location.  Assistance will be provided in accordance with Florida law. 

Remember, you also have the ability to Vote by Mail from the comforts of your 
home.  Please call the Elections Office at 772-288-5627 or the TTY phone line at 772-
692-7320 or visit our website at MartinVotes.com to request a ballot.

We welcome and value your input and will take into consideration all 
suggestions, recommendations and concerns.  Please do not hesitate to contact me or 
any member of my staff at any time. 

We look forward to hearing from you and providing you with a positive voting 
experience. 

Sincerely, 

Vicki Davis 
Supervisor of Elections 

This document may be reproduced upon request in an alternative format by contacting 
the Elections Office (772) 288-5637 or email elections@MartinVotes.com 
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